
 

 

 

Thank You, Thank You, Thank You!! 

 

 We would like to take this opportunity to thank all of you 
that played a part in helping with this year's Vacation Bible School.  
It was an amazing week! 
 

 First of all, we would like to thank the Elders of this 
congregation for allowing the use of funds for this week.  We are 
not going to try and name everyone that participated because we 
will surely miss someone.  Thank you to those who helped with 
the mailing of invitations, those who went out door knocking to 
invite folks, those who worked registration tables, those who 
decorated, the ladies who worked in the kitchen preparing and 
serving the snacks, to Linda Huber and Joan Perry for their job of 
shopping for all of the food, to all who helped with the Adult 
snacks, to all the helpers that took the groups to the different 
activities, to all who helped with activities, games, crafts  and 
Bible stories, to those who lead singing, to Logan Hayhurst for 
playing his role of the robot, to Kevin and Mary for organizing this 
event, for those who organized the picnic and the many people 
who helped clean up every day.  Without each and every one of 
you this could not have happened and we thank you for all of your 
hard work! 
 
 There were many families from the Nursery School that 
attended and several from years past that came as well.  We had 
many visitors from the community here also.  It was a great week! 
  
 Thanks again to ALL who made this week such a success 
and lots of fun for everyone!   
 

 
 
 

 
 
 

 

 
 
 

 

Good Morning & Welcome! 

 

News and Notes  

Work Camp – June 19th – 24th will be the Mid Ohio Valley Work Camp.  

Please pray for our teens and chaperones as they go to do such a great 

work and also please pray for nice weather! For more info, please see 

Joel. 

 

Song Night – We will have our monthly Song Night on Sunday, June 

19th at 6:00 PM.  Please be sure to join us! 

 

Church Camp - Barbour Church Camp is scheduled for July 17th 

through July 22nd. We are in dire need of folks who will be willing to 

help out in the kitchen. If you or someone you know is available to help, 

please see Kevin. 

 

Blood Drive – Our annual Blood Drive will be July 25th from 1:00 PM – 

6:30 PM in the Upper Fellowship Hall.  See Kevin for more details. 

 
 

Prayer Requests 

♥Dave Shelton (a friend of Curt & Joan McDaniel) experienced yet 

another stroke. Currently Dave is in Ruby hospital. They request NO 

visitors. A team of doctors is evaluating his condition. 

♥Kaylyn Lipscomb has been re-admitted to Pittsburgh’s Presbyterian 

Hospital. Kaylyn has a bed sore the doctors are concerned about. 

♥Please continue to pray for Darrell & Doris Freeman. Darrell was 

admitted to Ruby Hospital after suffering from four (4) strokes which 

occurred simultaneously. Visitors are limited to immediate family at this 

time.  

♥Mary Smallwood asks that we keep her sister (Sherri Crane) in our 

prayers as she deals with health issues. 

♥Continue to pray for the Jackson Cole family. Jackson was the little boy 

who fell into a swimming pool and was under water for 6 minutes. 

Doctors determined there was no brain activity and so Jackson’s life 

support was removed this past week.  
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